
HB 389 -- COMMERCIAL VEHICLE TOWING ADVISORY COMMITTEE

SPONSOR: Griffith

This bill creates the "Commercial Vehicle Towing Advisory
Committee" with members, terms, and powers as specified in the
bill. The committee shall meet by November 1, 2025, and consult
with the State Highway Patrol and the Department of Transportation
to recommend rules regarding towing services and fair rates for
towing commercial vehicles.

The Department of Transportation shall decide whether to adopt the
recommendations and will make rules regarding towing by January 1,
2023.

This bill is similar to HB 1101 (2019).


